
Members of the Oregon House of Representatives, 

Respectful Greetings. 
 
Please ask yourself if enacting a divisive, misleading and costly experiment like SB 941 is the 
best you can do for Oregon and her Residents. 
 
Carefully crafted to favor extreme emotional opinions over well documented facts, SB 941 was 
the creation of an out-of-state superpac with an Agenda. Do you want to be linked to that legacy? 
 
Overwhelmingly, local and regional Governments and Law Enforcement are on record in strong 
opposition, along with Oregonians represented within their jurisdictions. Opposition is growing 
as awareness spreads. 
 
There is no reason to vote in favor of this Legislation, except to create a feel good experience for 
a very loud and well funded minority of misinformed people. 
 
The un-foreseen consequences of enacting this debacle stagger the imagination. 
 
Expenses to administer, enforce, and defend it in Court will divert already short revenues from 
other much more pressing needs within the State, that our appointed Governor has directed you 
to address. 
 
Please vote No on SB 941. 

 


